
 
 
BSCI / BSCCT 2016 Spring Meeting, Birmingham 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
The BSCI / BSCCT 2016 Spring Meeting is being held on Thursday 5th  May and Friday 6th May 2016 
and will take place at the  Post Graduate Centre, Queen Elizabeth Hospital, Birmingham (Mindelsohn 
Way, Edgbaston, Birmingham B15 2TQ). 
 
The registration desk will be open prior at the start of each day and during the breaks from 8.30am 
until 5.30pm on Thursday 5th May and from 8.30am until 3.30pm on Friday 6th May 2016. The 
registration desk will be located on the entrance level, directly opposite the main entrance. 
 
Delegate badges: 
All delegates should collect their name badges from the registration desk upon arrival. Badges must 
be worn for the duration of the meeting. 
 
Programme: 
The BSCI / BSCCT Spring Meeting will commence on Thursday 5th May at 8.50am with an ‘Welcome’ 
given by Dr Ben Holloway and Dr Ed Nicol and on Friday 6th May the meeting will commence at 
9.00am. 
 
Delegate literature. 
We will be running an “e pack” for this meeting which will be available early next week at the BSCI / 
BSCCT meetings page. As most delegates will have electronic devices that can display pdf documents 
it is our hope that most would be willing to just view the program, speaker biographies, delegate list 
and other information this way. We will be providing a limited number of paper copies for those 
who would rather have these. The program will be displayed throughout the venue and on screens.  
 
Please click here to view the BSCI / BSCCT Spring Meeting 2016 Programme. 
 
Exhibition: 
The BSCI / BSCCT Executive Committee is grateful for the financial support provided by the BSCI / 
BSCCT corporate members and sponsors: 

x Corporate Members  – GE Healthcare, HeartFlow, Siemens plc and Toshiba Medical Systems 
Ltd 

x Silver Sponsors – Bayer plc, Circle Cardiovascular Imaging UK Ltd and Guerbet Laboratories 
Ltd  

All exhibitors have a medical expertise and medical interest in cardiovascular imaging; however they 
have had no involvement in the programme of the BSCI / BSCCT Spring Meeting. Please do take time 
to visit the stands as the BSCI / BSCCT Spring Meeting would not be possible without the financial 
support given by these companies. 

Certificate of Attendance / Certificate of Continued Professional Development: 
Royal College of Radiologists CPD accreditation:  

http://bsci.org.uk/meetings-and-courses/meetings
http://bsci.org.uk/meetings-and-courses/meetings
http://www.bsci.org.uk/images/meetings/BSCI_BSCCT_2016_Spring.pdf


The Royal College of Radiologists has approved the BSCI / BSCCT Spring Meeting 2016 for 
CPD Accreditation. Attendance throughout the meeting entitles the attendees to eleven (11) 
RCR CPD Credits. Attendance on Thursday 5th May 2016 only entitles the attendees to six (6) 
RCR CPD Credits and attendance on Friday 6th May only to five (5) RCR CPD credits. The CPD 
certificates can be collected from the registration desk at the end of the meeting. Delegates 
attending for one day only should contact the BSCI / BSCCT Secretariat 
(contact@bsci.org.uk) after the meeting. CPD certificates will be emailed after the meeting 
upon request. 

Wi-Fi log in details for delegates: 
Ensure that your device is Wi-Fi enabled and find and connect to ‘QEHB Charity-Guest Wi-Fi’. There 
is no password but delegates will need to enter an email address. 
 
Travel Information: 
For travel directions please refer to page 4 of the programme flyer for the Queen Elizabeth Hospital 
Birmingham Site Map.  
 
Accommodation: 
Please note that delegates are responsible for making their own accommodation and travel 
arrangements. The BSCI / BSCCT Secretariat cannot accept any accommodation booking requests 
from delegates.  
 
BSCI Dinner at Asha’s, Birmingham – Arrival 7.30pm Thursday 5th May 
 
The BSCI / BSCCT Dinner will take place at Asha’s on Thursday 5th May. The registration fee includes 
the food however there will be a cash bar for all beverages.  
 
Asha’s 
Edmund House 
12-22 Newhill Street 
Birmingham B3 3LX 
 
Attendance at the dinner had to be confirmed at time of registration.  Please note we can no longer 
accept bookings for the meeting dinner as there are no further places available. 
  
We look forward to welcoming you to the BSCI / BSCCT 2016 Spring Meeting. 
 
Kind regards 
Ben Holloway 
 
Dr Ben Holloway 
BSCI / BSCCT 2016 Spring Meeting Organiser 
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